
 

Another exhilarating SWANA event took place in Chongqing, China and helped us start 2015 

joyfully. H.E the Ambassador of Botswana to China Mr. Sasara C. George attended the event and 

continued strengthening our ties with Botswana. SWANA is expanding to yet another territory in 

China, it looks promising.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


